
 

NANCY MANNO 
 
Nancy Manno has been a resident of La Jolla since 1974. She has been an active part of our 
community since arriving here. 
 
Nancy is a long-time and active member of the La Jolla Historical Society. She and her 
husband live in an historic house on Mt Soledad overlooking La Jolla. So, historical 
preservation of important places in La Jolla are near and dear to her. 
 
Nancy brings years of administrative experience to her volunteer work. She has served as an 
LJCPA Trustee for 6 years. She showcased her administrative abilities during two years as the 
Secretary of the LJCPA.   
 
Nancy is totally committed to our beautiful village of La Jolla. She is especially committed to 
preserving the best of the La Jolla community so all can enjoy it for years to come.   

 


